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Subject: NLH - 2013 GRA  - Hydro's Notice of Amended Filing - Vale Comments

From: O'Reilly, Tom (St. John's) 
Sent: June-06-14 2:41 PM 
To: NL Public Utilities Board 
Subject: NLH - 2013 GRA - Hydro's Notice of Amended Filing - Request for Comments 
 
Dear Ms. Jones:  In view of this unanticipated development I would suggest that the PUB use the time already 
reserved on Monday afternoon, June 9 for the negotiation process on the GRA to instead convene a meeting of the 
parties to consider the way forward. 
 
Regards 

Thomas J. O'Reilly, Q.C. | Cox & Palmer | Partner             
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